
HunterMaclean 
 
 
 
Bridget Lidy 
Director, Planning & Urban Design  
5515 Abercorn Street 
Savannah, Georgia 31405 
 
Re: 415 East Oglethorpe Avenue 
 
Ms. Lidy: 
 
The Petitioner respectfully requests that the rezoning and text amendment be withdrawn from the 
Agenda.  The Petitioner intends to develop the property utilizing the existing zoning classification. 
  
Best, 
  
Joshua Yellin 
Attorney 
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